
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 June 2007 

12. CHRISTCHURCH CITY COUNCIL’S 2007/08 DRAFT ANNUAL PLAN – BOARD SUBMISSION 
 
 Key points raised by members on the draft plan included: 
 
 ● The plan contents may not meet the requirements of the Local Government Act. 
 ● The plan is unclear in terms of advising the public of the Council’s future plans. 
 ● More specific details should be included on the Council’s capital works programme, preferably 

listed by ward. 
 ● The plan contains no index for easier reference by users. 
 ● An accompanying pamphlet containing ward maps and local projects would be of benefit to the 

public. 
 ● The Board has a concern that the proposed shelf companies could be used to dispose of 

assets without full and open consultation with the community taking place. 
 
 Members noted their displeasure at the manner in which Barry Corbett had retired from the meeting 

during consideration of this matter. 
 
 The Board resolved that the Chairperson and Deputy Chairperson be authorised to finalise the 

submission to the Council’s 2007/08 Draft Annual Plan and to appear before the Council to speak to 
the Board’s submission. 

 
 
 


